
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Colin J. McLorg 
14 Carlton St. Telephone: 416-542-2513 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile: 416-542-2776 
M5B 1K5 cmclorg@torontohydro.com 

July 18, 2008 

 

 

via RESS and electronic mail – signed original to follow by courier 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
RE:  Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (THESL)  

Regulatory Treatment of 2007 Smart Meter Operating Expenditures 
Reply Submissions 
OEB File No. EB-2008-0138 

 

In response to Board Staff’s Submission in this proceeding, THESL encloses its 
Submissions in Reply.  THESL mistakenly understood the due date for these submissions 
to be July 18 rather than July 16, and apologizes for their lateness. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

[original signed by] 

 

Colin McLorg 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
416-542-2513 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
 

cc: J. Mark Rodger, Counsel for THESL, by electronic mail only 
 Registered Intervenors to EB-2007-0680, by electronic mail only   


